
1380 KC 
WLXW 

Carlisle, Pennsylvania 

December 28, 1948 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

We are in receipt of your letter of December 25, and 
are happy to advise you that your report agrees with our 
log one hundred percent. We are pleased to know that our 
station is reaching your area with the clarity and perform- 
ance as indicated by your report. 

A new station like WLXW is happy to hear from fellows 
like you inasmuch as this is the best way for us to know 
what our station is doing. 

Hope you have a Very Happy New Year. 

Very truly yours, 
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Chief ngineer 

1000 Watts 


